## Birth and Deaths Card of Thanks, In Memoriams, Engagements

## CARD OF THANKS

I would like to thank Dr. Sutton at St. Mary's Hospital and Drs. Aikin and Geukjian at the Barrie Memorial Hospital for their excellent care. Also, the staff of the 3rd floor at the Barrie are second to none. We are very fortunate in this area to have such personalized professional care. To Luke Vanderkamp, my family and friends a special thank you for cards, gifts and visits. I was also fortunate to have a friend like Bob Helm who was there when I was in need of help.

With much appreciation, Donald Vine

I wish to thank everyone for making my surprise 60th birthday party such a memorable evening. A special thanks to Wynita Craig for doing such a great job helping Rejean organize the evening. And to Robert Craig for providing the sound equipment for the music. And to all the musicians who came from near and far who provided such great music. Seeing so many of my cousins who travelled great distances was special also. I will always remember this special evening, your gifts and presence are very much appreciated.

Diane Carson



## BORN

BLAIR-SCARLETTE - Heidi, Dean and Logan are proud to announce the newest edition to their family, Jayden Rae, born May 9, 2007 in Montreal at the Jewish General Hospital, weighing 7 lbs. 10 oz. First granddaughter for Avril and Roy Scarlette (Montreal), Jim and Dianne Blair (Franklin) and Alex and Judy McCaig (Ormstown). Another great-grandchild for Norval Blair (Franklin). Welcome Jayden!

